Barrett Daliah

Subject: FW: Application for the Variation of a Premises Licence- Tarshish, First & Second Floor,
16-20 High Road, Wood Green, London, N22 6BX(WK/432882)

From: mike.howlin@london-fire.gov.uk <mike.howlin@london-fire.gov.uk>

Sent: 02 April 2019 09:31

To: Barrett Daliah <Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Application for the Variation of a Premises Licence- Tarshish, First & Second Floor, 16-20 High Road,
Wood Green, London, N22 6BX(WK/432882)

Hi Dale
From the information supplies they do not provide suitable escape as it only shows 2% and 1* floors with what I
assume is main entrance door opening inwards max 60 in whole building and no protection the staircase at 1% floor

‘Hope that’s of help
Regards

Mike Howlin

London Fire Brigade

Bamnet, Enfield & Haringey Team

Fire Safety Regulation: North West Area 4
169 Union Street London SE1 OLL

E: FSR-AdminSupport@London-fire.gov.uk

From: Barrett Daliah [mailto:Daliah.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk]

Sent: 28 March 2019 17:38

To: HOWLIN, MIKE ,

Subject: FW: Application for the Variation of a Premises Licence- Tarshish, First'& Second Floor, 16-20 High Road,
Wood Green, London, N22 6BX(WK/432882) .

Hi Mike

Can | flag this one up to you as | think it is a proposed shisha lounge that is being put in place here, any chance you
can cast your expert eye over the plans and means of escape.

Thanks

Dale



Barrett Daliah

From: mike.howlin@london-fire.gov.uk

Sent: 26 April 2019 13:19

To: Barrett Daliah , ,
Subject: Revised detalils for the on for the Variation of a Premises Licence- Tarshish, First &

Second Floor, 16-20 High Road, Wood Green, London, N22

Dear Licensing,

VARIATION OF PREMISES LICENSE
Tarshish 16-20 High Rd N22

The Fire Authority , as Responsible Authority under the Licensing Act 2003 with reference to the Licensing objective
for the Protection of Public Safety, would like to raise a

Representation to the use of the above named premises for the application to vary the Premises License, as shown in
the details submitted to this department, for failure to demonstrate compliance

1. The roof area would appear to be a inner room and the means of escape shown is unsatisfactory.
2. It has been stated that the accommodation number is 70, however seating is shown for over 100
people. Two protected exits are required for the new floor level, only one has been indicated
therefore the means of escape is unsatisfactory

No details of the fire alarm system .

No emergency lighting has been shown

No exit signage has been indicated on the plan.

The provision for disabled access not indicated not clanfled
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Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact me
Regards

Mike Howlin

London Fire Brigade

Bamet, Enfield & Haringey Team

Fire Safety Regulation: North West Area 4
169 Union Street London SE10LL

E: FSR-AdminSupport@London-fire.gov.uk

London Fire Brigade

For advice about how to stay safe from fire and other emergencies; please go to london-fire.gov.uk/Safety

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. Please read the full email disclaimer notice at
london-fire.gov.uk/EmailDisclaimer

The Brigade is committed to using personal data in a responsible and transparent way. To find out more visit london-
fire.gov.uk/privacy




